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AR0020303_North Little Rock AR0020320 and AR0038288 March 2012 Annual Pretreatment
Report reply 20120319

North Little Rock’s March 2012 Annual Pretreatment Report was received on 3/14/12, reviewed, deemed complete and
compliant with the Federal Pretreatment Regulations in 40 CFR 403.12(i). No further actions are deemed necessary at

this time.

As a reminder, these reports can be sent electronically via a pdf formatted attachment to an e-mail to this office.

Thank you for your timely report remaining in compliance with the National Pretreatment Program.

Sincerely,

Allen Gilliam

ADEQ State Pretreatment Coordinator

501.682.0625

ec: Ed Toland/NLR WW Pretreatment Supervisor



